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Murray River Organics Group Limited – Suspension from 
Official Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Murray River Organics Group Limited (the ‘Company’) will be suspended from quotation 
immediately under Listing Rule 17.2, at the request of the Company, pending the release of an announcement 
regarding a review of future capital requirements of the Company. 

 

Security Code: MRG 

 

Issued by 

Cheng Tang  
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
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4 June 2018 
 
 
Cheng Tang 
Listing Adviser  
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 4, Rialto North Tower 
525 Collins Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
By email:  cheng.tang@asx.com.au 

tradinghaltsmelbourne@asx.com.au 
 
Dear Cheng 
 
MURRAY RIVER ORGANICS GROUP LTD (ASX: MRG) – REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
We refer to the request for trading halt by Murray River Organics Group Limited (Company) on 31 May 
2018 pending an announcement to be released to ASX by the Company regarding a review of future 
capital requirements of the Company (Announcement). 
 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company requests a voluntary suspension of trading in its 
securities from the commencement of trading on 4 June 2018.  
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rules 17.2, the Company advises that: 
 
1) the reason for the request for voluntary suspension is to manage its continuous disclosure 

obligations whilst the Company finalises the Announcement; 
2) the voluntary suspension is sought from the commencement of trading on 4 June 2018 and will 

end on the earlier of close of normal trading on Friday, 8 June 2018, or upon the 
Announcement being released to ASX; and 

3) the Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted 
or of any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
 
Carlie Hodges 
Company Secretary 
Murray River Organics Group Ltd 
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